
WSR 23-12-050
WITHDRAWAL OF

PREPROPOSAL STATEMENT OF INQUIRY
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

[Filed June 1, 2023, 11:49 a.m.]

This memo serves as notice that the department of health, examin-
ing board of psychology (board) is rescinding the preproposal state-
ment of inquiry (CR-101) for WAC 246-924-043, 246-924-046, 
246-924-047, 246-924-049, 246-924-053, 246-924-056, 246-924-059, 
246-924-070, 246-924-100, and 246-924-495 in chapter 246-924 WAC, Psy-
chologists, which was filed January 27, 2022, and published as WSR 
22-04-055.

The board is rescinding this CR-101 because, through discussions 
internally and with interested parties, the board has determined that 
additional rules must be amended to fully address concerns of interes-
ted parties. For the sake of efficiency, the board will rescind WSR 
22-04-055 and complete all necessary rule making under a new rule 
package. A new CR-101 was filed on February 23, 2023, as WSR 
23-06-041.

Individuals requiring information on this rule should contact 
Nancy Delgado by email psychology@doh.wa.gov or phone 360-236-4951.

Tami M. Thompson
Regulatory Affairs Manager
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